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  Bulletin # 199B 
               May 10, 2021 

To:           CHFA Lenders   

From:       CHFA  Homebuyer Education Counseling Department  

Subject:  CHFA Online Homebuyer Education Program Update 

 

 

 

On April 22, 2021, Bulletin #199 was issued to make Lenders aware of CHFA’s new online 

Homebuyer Education Program, “Finally Home!®.” 

 

On April 30, 2021, Bulletin #199A was issued to make Lenders aware the transition from 

eHome America to Finally Home!® would happen at a later date in the month of May.  

 

Effective May 12, 2021, the Finally Home!® course is available to applicants. In connection 

with this offering, CHFA will transition away from the eHome America and may begin issuing 

the Finally Home!® coupon codes as early as May 10, 2021. In an event the Finally Home!® 

coupon codes (15 alphanumeric characters) are issued to applicants before May 12, 2021, 

Lenders are instructed to inform applicants to delay their registration until Wednesday, May 

12, 2021.  Beginning Wednesday, applicants can register for the course by visiting  

https://www.chfa.org/homebuyers/homebuyer-education.  Simultaneously, Lenders will have 

access to updated “Lender Online Instructions.” 

 

The Lender process to obtain a coupon code for the applicant will not change.  Lenders will 

continue to select “Yes” in the “Counseling Information” screen in LOS at the time of 

Reservation, and a free coupon code will continue to be provided upon submission.   

 

Applicants who have been issued an eHome America coupon (6 alphanumeric characters) will 

have the ability to register and complete the course by visiting https://chfa.ehomeamerica.org/, 

until May 31, 2021.  

 

Any questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to counseling@chfa.org. 
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